
 

 

June 2025 Prayer Update   

  

We praise God for…     

• Helen and Jude, our counselling service managers, and the funds raised by walking the full 26 miles  
of the Nidderdale Walk. 

• The skills and dedication of our Trustees. 

• The generosity of our counsellors who give their time freely to support our clients.  

 

Please pray…   

 
Clients 

• For parents who drop out of attending counselling as we cannot look after their children. 

• For people who miss their appointments as they struggle to organise their lives. 
• For those people who cannot access our services as our waiting lists are closed. 

 

Staff & Volunteers     

• For Sally and Julie, experienced counsellors who see the most vulnerable clients in our area. 

• For counsellors just out of training who are taking on clients for the first time. 

• For our volunteer welcomers who do so much to put our clients at ease. 

 
Adult & Youth Counselling Service   

• For our wonderful school counsellor Lucy in St John Fisher’s.  

• For Helen and Jude our counselling service managers. 

• For Rae, a new children and young people’s volunteer counsellor who is starting out with us. 
  

Training   

• For those joining the Continuing Professional Development courses running in June and their leaders.  

• For Liz our learning and development manager as she oversees our training offer. 

 

Development, Publicity, Fundraising & Partnership 

• Give thanks for the people in St Peter’s Church who gave us money for our work with young people. 

• For the Bramall Foundation for providing us with funding despite unprecedented demand. 

• For ways to increase our funding and prominence that are manageable and fruitful. 

 

Partners 

• For Pam and the Army Welfare team at the Army Foundation College who we visited recently,  
they have asked us to support families and young people in their care.  

• For Harrogate Town Football Club Foundation who are supporting men with mental health needs. 

• For Leeds Beckett University with whom we partner, we pray for the courses they provide to train counsellors. 


